
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

UK-wide poster competition 

As a part of celebrating British Science Week, the British Science Association (BSA) is 

running a poster Competition. 

To enter, you simply need to create a poster which fits in with the theme of ‘Time’ – what it 

means to you and how it relates to the science you’ve learnt about. Here are some points 

and questions to get you going: 

➢ Think about your own time – how do you spend it? At home, out playing in the park, 

arts and crafts, learning at school? 

 

➢ How a certain type of technology has changed over time, or even the 

advancement of time-telling technology itself. 

 

➢ What about time in the world, and beyond? How do we measure time – seconds, 

days, seasons, centuries? What about time in space? 

 

➢ Are there any scientists you know of whose work relates to time? What about time 

travel in films, TV and music? 

 

➢ What might the world look like in years to come, or perhaps look at nature – 

lifecycles, lifespans, evolution and hibernation – nature is full of timely topics. 

Here is the list of materials you can use:  

Paper (A4 or A3) 

Creative materials: pens, pencils, scissors, glue, watercolours, paint, crayons, pipe 

cleaners, felt, thread, wool, foil, clay, string, beads, stamps, foam, pompoms 

 

Once you’ve done your thinking, it’s time for you to get creative! You can use pop-up 

pictures, pull out tabs. All work must be original and created by the children – please do 

not use any templates. 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Posters will be judged on the following criteria:  

➢ Creativity in approach – Innovative angle on the content or creative interpretation 

of the theme – don’t be afraid to think outside the box 

• Content – Clear, accurate and informative about a STEM topic 

• Effective communication – presented and communicated in an engaging way 

The five best creations will be chosen at school and will be submitted on the BSA website 

for a chance of winning an array of prizes.  

First names, ages and schools of students may also be shared on BSA website and social 

media pages – if you do not want this data to be shared online you should make this 

explicitly clear in your submission, and we will only share the school name. 

See below the Winners of the 2023 Poster competition around the theme ‘Connections’ . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

winner     winner      runners-up 

The closing date for entries is Monday 25 March 2024. 

 

If you have any further queries, check with your class teachers. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs. Rizwan 

 

Science Lead 

Minet Junior School 

 
 


